
 

PATHWAYS TO THE FUTURE -  DOWN & CONNOR 

(DROMORE NEXT ?) 

As a Church (Down & Connor) we are called to proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ and 

share his love in the world. But we realise that our current way of doing things is getting 

more difficult to sustain. With smaller congregations and fewer priests we have to find 

new ways to ensure that the mission of the Church can be carried out in the future. For 

this reason our Diocese of Down and Connor is undertaking a major programme of change 

called Pathways to the Future. It will look at the priorities and structures of the Church to 

see how we can best serve our 86 parishes and other ministries over the next twenty 

years. A steering team of lay people and clergy has been preparing for this work in recent 

months and representatives of every parish have taken part in initial conversations. In the 

coming months we all have a chance to find out more and play our part. One important 

task is to collect accurate information and for that reason a census of Mass attendance 

across the diocese will be taken up next week (20/21 May 2023). This is a time of 

rebuilding and renewal for our diocese and we set off on the pathway. 


